
Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date:  2025/3/14 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
U.S.A. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Ezurio LLC, would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID: SQG-BL54L15 (Grant 
date: 02/05/2025) has further modification made on changing the RF exposure evaluation 
from mobile to portable. 
 
This modification is only concerned with changing the RF exposure evaluation from 
mobile to portable.; neither circuit design nor main function has been changed. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Ezurio LLC 
Brian Petted 
Technology Leader  
Brian.petted@ezurio.com 
Tel: 262-421-4974 
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